
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saltash Public Conveniences

Saltash Town Council have approved to sub-contract the cleaning, opening and 

closing of the town’s public conveniences on a three-monthly rolling contract.

The use of the contractor will enable the existing Service Delivery Team to focus their

 attention to other duties, an example being grounds maintenance for areas that are 

the responsibility of the Town Council, including Churchtown and St Stephens 

cemetery and land at Pillmere Estate.

Longstone Park public conveniences will remain closed during the winter period as a 

result of vandalism to the site. All other facilities will be open 8.30am – 5.00pm during

 the winter period and 8.30am – 7.00pm during the summer period.
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